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Notification of Abutters Under 
The Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act 

and The Chilmark and Aquinnah Wetlands Bylaws 

In accordance with the second paragraph of Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 131, 
Section 40, you are hereby notified of the following: 

A. The name of the applicant is Brian V anderhoop. 

B. The applicant has filed a Notice of Intent with the Chilmark and Aquinnah 
Conservation Commissions, seeking permission to license and maintain and existing 
commercial pier and spiles that is within an area subject to protection under the 
Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act and the Chilmark and Aquinnah Wetlands 
Bylaws. 

C. The address of the lot where the activity is proposed is Lease Lot "F" on Boat House 
Road in Aquinnah on the Menemsha inlet. 

D. Copies of the Notice oflntent may be examined at Schofield, Barbini & Hoehn, Inc., 
97 State Road, Vineyard Haven, Mass. between the hours of8AM and 4PM on the 
following days of the week: Monday- Friday. For more information, call 508-693-
2781. This is the applicant's representative. 

E. Information regarding the date, time and place of the public hearing may be obtained 
from Schofield, Barbini & Hoehn, Inc., 97 State Road, Vineyard Haven, MA by 
calling (508) 693-2781 between the hours of 8AM and 4PM on the following 
business days of the week: Monday- Friday. This is the applicant's representative. 

Note: Notice of the public hearing including its date, time, and place will be published at 
least five days in advance in the Vineyard Gazette and/or Martha's Vineyard Times. 
Notice of the public hearing, including date, time and place will be posted in the City or 
Town Hall not less than forty-eight ( 48) hours in advance. 

Note: You also may contact your local Conservation Commission or the nearest 
Department of Environmental Protection Regional Office for more information about this 
application or the Wetlands Protection Act. To contact DEP, call: Southeast Region: 
508-946-2800. 


